
Please join us!  
The workshop will include a  

staff presentation and opportunities to 
comment on proposed amendments to the 

Guidelines and zoning ordinances. 

Questions? Please contact: 
 

Jessica Steele, Planner 
(805) 884-8082 

jsteele@countyofsb.org 

Community Workshop 
 

Montecito Architectural Guidelines and Development Standards  
Limited Update, Phase II 

County of Santa Barbara 
Planning & Development Department 
Long Range Planning Division 

Wednesday, June 28 

6:00 to 8:00 PM 

Westmont College 
Founders Room  

955 La Paz Road 

Santa Barbara 

Santa Barbara County welcomes  
your input on a limited update of the 
Montecito Architectural Guidelines 
and Development Standards 
(Guidelines) that will address the 
size and/or number of detached 
accessory structures on residential  
parcels in Montecito.  
 
The purpose of this update is to 
ensure that the size, bulk, and scale 
of detached accessory structures 
are compatible with surrounding 
development. 

Visit our webpage for more information: 
 

http://longrange.sbcountyplanning.org/programs/montecito/design_guidelines_update.php 

Parking 

Founders 
Room 

http://longrange.sbcountyplanning.org/programs/montecito/design_guidelines_update.php

